
From:  Frances Offenhauser <offenhauser@oma-la.com>

Sent time:  06/10/2020 12:39:21 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: EIR Hollywood CenterDRAFT6 (1)
 

Thanks so much.
 

From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 4:03 PM
To: Frances Offenhauser <offenhauser@oma‐la.com>
Cc: Hollywood Heritage <hollywood.heritage1980@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: EIR Hollywood CenterDRAFT6 (1)
 
Hi Frances,
 
Yes, your comments have been accepted and will be responded to in the Final EIR. Thank you for letting us know in advance
that a final draft was coming.
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
 
On Tue, Jun 9, 2020 at 3:47 PM Frances Offenhauser <offenhauser@oma‐la.com> wrote:

  Hi Mindy:  Thank you for recognizing our need last Monday to delay sending this response to you for the Hollywood Center.

The protests have continued this week past our boarded up Preservation Resource Center on Hollywood Boulevard, and we
are constantly watching and fortunate to have no damage.

I hope you can come see our work and museum sometime in the future.

Please confirm that this EIR response is accepted ?  Thanks again!

Lindsay‐ please file and circulate to your list.

 
‐‐
 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3674
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